L4

INTEX OILCOMPANY s
845 FIRST NATIONAL BANK BUILDING"
621 SEVENTEENTH STREET
DENVER 2, COLORADO

PHONE ACOMA 2-5791

February 19, 1960

State of New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road
Aztec, New Mexico

Attention: Mr. Emory C. Arnold, Supervisor District No., 3

Dear Mr, Arnold:

Under cover of letter dated February 16, 1960, Mr. R. B. Miller
of our Bakersfield office forwarded to you form C-110 and C-104 in
connection with our well located in Section 5, Township 26 North,
Range 1 East, Rio Arriba County, New Mexico,

I assume that approved copies of Form C~104 and C-110 are for-
warded to the necessary parties as a matter of course. We did want
to be certain, however, that El Paso Natural Gas Products Company,
the United States Geological Survey, and Trans Western Tankers, Inc,
be provided with any necessary copies as approved by the Conservation
Commission,

As you probably suspect, we are having some problems in con-
nection with coordinating our efforts to sell this oil, and we hope
that you will bear with us until we get these matters straightened
out.

Thank you very kindly for your cooperation.

Very truly yours,

INTEX Q¥h COMPANY
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Robert M, Muir
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cc: Mr. R. B, Miller
Intex 0il Company
Bakersfield, California /}
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